
 

 

Congratulations on the birth of your child ! 

 

To celebrate the birth of your child, we would like to present you 

with a small commemorative gift . 

This is the start of a new lifestyle for you and your family—

although there may be challenges ahead, we hope that every day will 

be rewarding for you. 

Our children are an irreplaceable asset for society, as they will 

shape our future. We are sure that your child will further strengthen 

the bonds of your family. 

We will do everything in our power so that you may enjoy peace 

of mind when giving birth and raising your child in Shimane.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Governor of Shimane Prefecture, Mayors of Matsue City, Hamada City, 

Izumo City, Masuda City, Oda City, Yasugi City, Gotsu City, Unnan City, 

Okuizumo Town, Iinan Town, Kawamoto Town, Misato Town, Ohnan 

Town, Tsuwano Town, Yoshika Town, Ama Town, Nishinoshima Town, 

Chibu Village, and Okinoshima Town 


